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November 14, 2019 

Here are the events completed in October/November 

AuxFS (Nancy Holtzman) provided food for Rio Vista in October. Karl Keller has signed up for November. 

Three AuxFSs (Tommy Holtzman, Linda Haynes and Steve Jette) worked with two newly trained AuxFSs 
(Steven Hilt and Winnie Zhou) to provide three meals for the Division 5 OPTREX and Station Bodega Bay. 

   
Future events 

Several AuxFSs will be working to provide snacks for the Elected Officer Training weekend.  Cake will be 
served after the memorial service and pasta dinner will be provided on Saturday night. 
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